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The governor and legislative push for zero emissions goes against science. The cost of an electric
vehicle is 2 X 3 times a conventionally powered vehicle. The actual cost in terms of environmental
damage in order to manufacture the batteries far outweighs the emissions done by a conventionally
fueled vehicle. Then is the ignored fact that our electrical grid cannot handle the load that would be
imposed on it with the amount of electric vehicles that would be required for this mandate to go into
effect. Oregon is having power shortages as well as what will happen if the plans for removing
5-10% of our electrical production with the removal of dams that Governor Inslee wants to do.
California has a similar plan and they have had to ask people not to charge their electric cars
because the grid could not handle it. Also look at what happened in Florida and the East Coast. NO
POWER because of the huricane damage. That means all the electric cars were worthless.


